
Translation 
 

 

From: Prime Minister 

To: Minister of Labor 

30 May 2018 

The Cabinet reviewed the decisions and the letter of the Minister of Planning and International 

Cooperation and its annex to the circular issued by the Minister of Labor concerning the decision to 

stop renewing work permits for migrant workers and based on the recommendation of the Economic 

Development Committee, the Cabinet decided to instruct the Ministry of Labor to circulate again to 

the labor directorates in the governorates the exclusion of Syrian labor from the decision to stop 

renewing their work permits in the Industrial sector. 

 

 

 

From: Ministry of Labor / Secretary General 

To: Directorates of Ministry of Labor 

03 June 2018 

Subject: Syrian workers in the industrial sector 

Attached is the Prime Minister's letter regarding the exclusion of Syrian workers from the decision to 

stop renewing work permits for migrant workers in the industrial sector mentioned in the previous 

circular, to be implemented as of the date. 

 

 


